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Parent Meetings- Monday November 4th  
The sign up sheets will be available for you to sign from Monday 28th November 
outside classrooms. Please find a time in the afternoon of the 4th November for you to 
meet with your child’s teacher and discuss the progress. 
I will also approach parents to talk with the leadership team, myself and Miss B. 
about the school and look for ways to improve. If you would like to do this then please 
see me at the gate before or after school. 
 

There have been lots of visits this week. This is Laurel 
class enjoying their time at the Natural History 
Museum. The visits support either the IPC curriculum 
or Black History month. They are so important to 
further inspire and enthuse the children about their 
learning.  
 
I hope you manage to spend time with your children 

and take them to some exciting places. For free or cheap things to do please follow 
the link https://metro.co.uk/2017/10/16/october-half-term-2017-13-free-or-cheap-
activities-to-do-with-the-kids-in-london-this-half-term-6989810/ for some ideas. 
Have a great half term! 
Mr. Brown 

 
Holiday events at Shepherds Bush library 

 
Design your own Tote Bag -Recycle craft for children 
Tuesday 22nd October 2019 
2. 30pm – 3.30pm 
(please book your place) 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Monday 21st October – Friday 25th October – Half term 
Monday 28th October - school begins again 
Monday 4th November – Parent meetings with your child’s teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


